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As a sibling of an adult with special needs, I whole heartedly support removing the 

percentage cap on education funding for students with special needs.  

 

K-12 years are some the most critical time for students, but especially for those with 

special needs. The behavioral, social, and life skills public special education can 

provide is extremely important for their future development, and capping this access 

to education is wrong. We owe it to these students to support them heavily during this 

critical time of learning to give them the best chance at transitioning into adulthood.  


